
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members of the Public are welcome to attend this Meeting. 
 

 

 
1. Attendance at Meeting. 

 
2. Declarations of Interest. 

 
3. To receive the Minutes of the meetings of this Scrutiny Committee held on :- 

 
(a) 5 November 2014 (Minutes enclosed); 

 
(b) 13 November 2014 (Minutes enclosed); and 

 
(c) 3 December 2015 (Minutes enclosed). 

 
4. Matters Arising 

 
5. Work Programme – Assistant Chief Executive (report enclosed). 

 
6. Breast Clinic Service – Update on Service – County Durham and Darlington 

Foundation Trust. 
 

7. SEQHiS – Update on Progress – Darlington Clinical Commissioning Group – 
Briefing Note (enclosed).  
 

8. Strategic Grants – Update on Infrastructure Performance – Assistant Chief 
Executive (report enclosed). 
 

9. The Care Act:  
 
(a) Overview – Presentation; and 
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(b) An Update and Outline of Interdependencies – Director of Commissioning 
(report enclosed). 
 

10. Alcohol Review Group – Final Report – Assistant Chief Executive (report enclosed).  
 

11. Performance Management Framework – Assistant Chief Executive (report 
enclosed) . 
 

12. SUPPLEMENTARY ITEM(S) (if any) which in the opinion of the Chair of this 
Committee are of an urgent nature and can be discussed at this meeting. 
 

13. Questions. 
 

 
 

Paul Wildsmith 
Director of Neighbourhood Services and Resources  

 
 
29 December 2014 
 
Membership 
Councillors Crichlow, Donoghue, I Haszeldine, Macnab, Newall, Nutt, Regan, 
EA Richmond, S Richmond, H Scott and J Taylor. 
 
 
Town Hall, Darlington.  
If you have any further queries on this agenda please contact Karen Graves in the 
Democratic Services Section, Neighbourhood Services and Resources Group, during 
normal office hours 8.30am to 5.00pm Monday to Thursday and 8.30am to 4.30pm 
Friday (Direct Line (01325) 388364) or E-mail Karen.Graves@darlington.gov.uk 
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